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07712 003627 

6 Manor Court 
Chadlington 

Oxon 
OX7 3LW 

25 July 2024 

Mr Christian Mauz 
Oxfordshire County Council 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 
 

Dear Mr Mauz 

Re: Chadlington – Proposed 20 mph scheme 
 
Chadlington Parish Council have reviewed the proposed 20 mph scheme for Chadlington 
and would like to request the following: 

• The creation of a 30 mph zone north on the Chipping Norton Road from the 
proposed 20 mph limit to beyond the Barley Hill farm entrance: 
- to improve safety for pedestrians, the users of the farm entrances, and general 
   road users. 

• The creation of a 30 mph zone east on the Spelsbury Road from the proposed 20 
mph limit at least to the houses on the edge of the village, or to beyond the Dean 
junction: 
- to improve safety for pedestrians, residents, vehicles exiting the Dean junction, 
  and general road users. 

• A change in the speed limit on the remainder of the Chipping Norton Road to 40 
mph: 
- to improve safety for pedestrians, and general road users. 

 

The Council requests that a report is presented to the Cabinet Member for Highway 
Management to review our proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Anne Ogilvie 

Anne Ogilvie PSLCC 
Parish Clerk 
On behalf of Chadlington Parish Council 


